Government ; .
of Alberta m Travellers’ advisory

Aberton

November 3, 2010

ueen Elizabeth Il Highway near Lacombe temporaril
8oses 9 y P y

Lacombe... Motorists are advised that there will be two brief closures of the Queen Elizabeth
Il Highway near Lacombe to accommodate overhead sign installation.

The closures will take place near the Queen Elizabeth Il Highway and Highway 12 interchange
west of Lacombe. Starting at 10 p.m. on Nov. 3, northbound Queen Elizabeth Il Highway will
be closed for approximately 15 minutes.

Starting at 1 a.m. on Nov. 4, southbound Queen Elizabeth Il Highway will be closed for
approximately 15 minutes.

Overhead sign installation on Highway 12 near the interchange will take place at
approximately 4 p.m. on Nov. 3. Both directions of Highway 12 will remain open, but lanes and
speed limits will be reduced during the installation.

Motorists are advised to use Highway 2A as an alternate route if travelling on Queen Elizabeth
I Highway during the above closure times.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Chris Peterson

Construction Engineer

Alberta Transportation

403-340-7719

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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